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Learning Journey 
 

It has been a busy start to our final half-

term in Year 2. This week to continue our 

’50 Years of Ongar’ celebrations, we have 

each been busy designing and sewing a leaf 

that will form part of a whole school textile 

project. Using needles, buttons, beads and 

thread was quite fiddly, so we enlisted the 

help of some Year 6 children to help us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Learners 
 

Well done Eleanor for 

always sharing your ideas 

in whole class discussions 

with such enthusiasm! 

 

Information for Families 

 
Thursday 13th June – Class Photographs 

 

wb Monday 17th June – Aspirations week 

 

 
        

 

 

 

Next Week 
 

 

In English we have been learning about 

the author Anthony Browne. We have 

read some of his books and discussed 

which features we liked. We especially 

enjoyed the detail he uses in his 

illustrations. 

 

In RE we have explored the importance 

of prayer for Muslims. We learned 

about special rituals and even had a go 

at copying the steps in the prayer 

routine. 


